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August 1, 2022

The Honorable Pete Buttigieg
U.S. Secretary of Transportation
U.S. Department of Transportation
1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE
Washington, D.C. 20590

Superintendent: John Stratton
Board Chairperson: Gus Guadagnino
Vice Chairperson: Susan Duval
Board Members:

Kay Hatch

Jimmy Lodato

Linda Prescott

RE: Thinking Outside the Car: Hernando’s Safe Streets for All; Safe Streets for All Opportunity # DOT-SS4A-

FY22-01

Dear Secretary Buttigieg:

Hernando County School District is pleased to provide this letter of support for Thinking Outside the Car:
Hernando’s Safe Streets for All Project. Hernando County School District feels that the improvement of roadway
safety in Hernando County is an important issue for the students and families served by Hernando County School
District. As such, we fully support Hernando County’s efforts to plan equitably and expeditiously for the safe and

efficient mobility of Pedestrians, Bicyclists, Vehicles, and all Roadway Users.

Thank you for your favorable consideration of this project.

Stuperintendent

It is the policy of the Hernando County School District not to illegally discriminate or allow its employees to illegally discriminate on the
basis of race, color, religion, national origin, age, sex, marital status, disability or GINA in its educational programs or employment practices.



